
 
 

American Mathematical Association of Two-Year Colleges 
 

 
TO:  AMATYC Delegates 
 
FROM: Jane Tanner, Chair, for the Delegate Assembly Minutes Review Committee 

(Wanda Miyamoto, State Delegate – Hawaii; Rodger Hergert, Affiliate Delegate –  
IMACC; David Nelson, Affiliate President – WAMATYC; and Judy Ackerman, 
AMATYC Past President) 

 
DATE:  November 24, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Minutes of the 2009 AMATYC Delegate Assembly 
 
In accordance with Robert’s Rules of Order and AMATYC policies, the Minutes Review 
Committee has reviewed, corrected and approved the minutes of the November 14, 2009 Delegate 
Assembly in Las Vegas, NV. Attached please find a copy of the approved Delegate Assembly 
minutes. 
 
Robert’s Rules of Order permits corrections to minutes by this and future delegate assemblies by 
a two-thirds vote of the delegates. 
 
We believe the minutes represent an accurate summary of the action taken by the 2009 AMATYC 
Delegate Assembly. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jane Tanner, Chair 
Regional Vice President – Northeast 


